
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learn – Achieve – Enjoy  
“Exceptional Pastoral Care” (Ofsted, September 2018) 

 
 

KEY DATES 
 

DATE EVENT 
Sunday 27th November Children perform at Wimbledon Winterfest  

12pm Stage in front of Morrisons Wimbledon 
12.40pm Outside Boots in Centre Court, Wimbledon 

Monday 28th November KS2 SATS Year 6 Meeting for Parents at 3.30pm 
Tuesday 29th November MUFTI DAY – Come as a staff member (donation via 

ParentPay) 
Tuesday 29th November PM Nursery visiting Wimbledon Fire Station  
Wednesday 30th November Year 3/4 at Polka Theatre 
Thursday 1st December KS1 SATS Year 2 Meeting for Parents at 3.30pm 
Wednesday 7th December Pantomime in Wimbledon “Snow White” 
Friday 9th December TISSUES FOR TRAINERS – wear trainers in lieu of bringing 

a box of tissues to school 
Friday 9th December WINNING HUMMINGBIRD TEAM MUFTI DAY 
SATURDAY 10th DECEMBER PTA CHRISTMAS FAIR 11am-1pm 

Wednesday 14th December   Nursery Finish for the Autumn term today 
Friday 16th December School Term Ends 1.30pm 
Tuesday 3rd Tuesday INSET DAY – Pupil free day 
Wednesday 4th January SPRING TERM STARTS BACK FOR RECEPTION -YEAR 6 

New Nursery children only 
Thursday 5th January All Nursery children return 

 
MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
This week we launched our new Golden Rules as part of our reviewed Behaviour policy. We have 
simplified them so they are understandable across the school from Nursery – Year 6. The new rules 
are on display in each classroom and around the school.  
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Governors  

Autumn Term Number 11 
 
Week ending 
25th November 2022 



SAYERS CROFT RESIDENTIAL – YEAR 5 and YEAR 6 – REPORTED BY BILL AND JULIA 
On the first day of Sayers Croft, our first activity was to make our beds. After that, we did the rest of 
our activities for the day and wrote in our diaries about the day summarizing it up. Over the next 
few days it was pretty similar but with different activities. 
 
In our diaries, we had to write about: Proudest Moments, Scariest Moments and Funniest Moments. 
One of my Proudest Moments was when I achieved a medal. A really scary moment for some was 
the night walk. Someone screamed really loudly when the Sayers Croft Nightwalk Guide made them 
jump. The funniest moment for most people was when someone in year 6 said he wanted to be a 
potato when he is older. 
 
Here are some of the activities that we enjoyed:  
rock climbing, caving (not real caves), abseiling, hiking to the top of Pitch Hill. Those are only a few 
of the things that we did and every single one was fun. 
 
Also, the food was amazing and every meal left you wanting more. So adults you have some 
competition: breakfast, lunch and dinner were equally amazing.  
 
Bill and Julia 



 
 

 

 



ROYAL BRITISH LEGION  
We raised £93.50 from the sale of our poppies. The 
donation will go to the Royal British Legion. Thank you for 
your support.  
 

MINDSPACE WORKSHOP 
On Thursday, Years 5 and 6 took part in a Mindspace launch event at Morden Library over lunch 
time. We had the chance to learn a little karate and a little about the ethos behind this martial art. 
The session was really great fun and everyone joined in 100%! We then enjoyed a free lunch with 
some mindfulness colouring before heading back to school. Sensai Paul from Scorpion Sting Karate 
offers free drop-in sessions at Morden Library every Thursday from 6pm to 6:50pm. This is for 7- 12 
year olds. Why not give it a try - we all really loved it this week! Mrs Torreiro, Phase 3 Leader 
 

 

 

HUMMINGBIRD WINNERS – Well done!  
Hummingbird Winners for this week:    

GOLD:  Sidney 
BRONZE 2: Kyan 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations this week’s Learners of the Week 

 
TESCO TOKEN COLLECTION 

THE TOKEN COLLECTION HAS NOW 
STARTED…PLEASE SHOP AT TESCO 
AND ASK FOR TOKENS TO PUT IN 

OUR BOX. LOOK OUT FOR MORDEN 
PRIMARY!! THANK YOU 

 
 



 

 
 



Morden Primary School - Surrey have been paid! (easyfundraising.org.uk)

 
 

 
 

  Christmas 2022- FAMILIES 
 
Thursday 1st December – CHRISTMAS CARDS MAY START TO COME IN 

• The big red postbox is back!!! PLT will arrange sorting and delivery so please make sure the 
envelopes have names & classes.  

Monday 5th December  
• 10am KS1 show  

• 2pm EYFS show 

Tuesday 6th December  
• 10am EYFS show  

• 2pm KS1 show 

Saturday 10th December 
PTA CHRISTMAS FAIR 11am -1pm 
 
Tuesday 13th December – CLASS PARTIES 

• Contributions of food will be asked from parents.  A special video is being sent from the North 
Pole and a special visitor may visit too.   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/payments/6cd195/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/payments/6cd195/


Wednesday 14th December – CHRISTMAS SCHOOL LUNCH DINNERS + (CHRISTMAS JUMPERS may 
be worn for those having their Christmas dinner today) 

• F/T Nursery & Reception Christmas dinner   

• Y4-6 Christmas Dinner  

• Y1-3 packed lunches  

Thursday 15th December – CHRISTMAS SCHOOL LUNCH DINNERS + (CHRISTMAS JUMPERS may be 
worn for those having their Christmas dinner today) 

• Y1-3 Christmas dinner 

• Y4-6 packed lunches  

• Reception packed lunches  

• Christmas Discos: Rec-Y2:  3.15-4.15 

  Y3-Y6:  4.30-5.30 

Thursday 15th December 
2pm KS2 Carol Concert at St Lawrence’s Church 
  

Rose Youth Theatre Under 11's 

At Rose Youth Theatre Under 11’s we develop the communication, literacy and confidence of our members via drama and the 
spoken word, as well as ensuring that every child feels their contributions to the group are valued and vital. Rather than produce 
‘young actors’ our goal is to develop a rich array of life skills such as teamwork, leadership, public speaking, sophisticated 
literacy abilities, imagination, creativity, focus and an ensemble spirit! 

We currently run classes every day of the week for anyone aged 5-11 (year reception - year six) at our rehearsal spaces in Rose 
Theatre, Kingston.  

The cost of the term is £120, and we also offer a sibling discount and have bursary options available upon request.  

“The Rose Theatre has been such a confidence booster for my child and has immensely fostered her passion. She absolutely 
loves it.” - Under 11s Parent, 2022 

https://rosetheatre.org/rose-participate/rose-youth-theatre 
  
With our new term starting in January, we hope the course will be of interest to students who would like to try a fun extra-
curricular group, and wish to encourage anyone to join. Inclusion and opportunities are at the heart of what we do at Rose 
Participate, and as one of our open-access courses, there are no pre-requirements or auditions for the course. 

 

https://rosetheatre.org/rose-participate/rose-youth-theatre


 
Mrs P. Blow, Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 
 


